
member, Bronte ISD encourages 
you to this special program so 
that you or your service member 
may be recognized for service.  
Those who wish to wear their 
uniform are welcome to do so.

Please contact Bronte ISD at 
(325) 473-2511 by Friday, 
October 22, so that the school 
can recognize those veterans 
who wish to participate.

The West Coke County 
Hospital District Board will meet 
on Tuesday, October 26.  The 
meeting will be held at the Jail 
Annex in Robert Lee at 9:30 am.

Trunk or Treat events will be 
held on both sides of  the county 
this year for local kiddos.

On the east side of  Coke 
County, First Baptist Church of  
Bronte will hold their event on 
Saturday, October 30, from 6 
pm until 7 pm.

On the west side, Robert Lee 
Methodist Church will hold 
their event on Sunday, October 

31, from 5:30 pm until 7 pm.  
Hot dogs, chips, and a drink will 
be available as well.

A Wishing You Well party will 
be held on Saturday, November 
7, for Robert Lee First United 
Methodist Church pastor Cyndi 
Young.  The come and go event 
will be held at the Family Life 
Center at the church from 2 pm 
until 4 pm.

It is important for us to 
understand how our Nation 
came to be, and also to 
understand the parallels 
between America and the 
Nation of  Israel.  God chose 
Israel; America from our 
beginning chose God.  He made 
many promises to Israel of  
blessings as long as they honored 
Him, also warnings of  what 
would happen when they 

abandoned Him.  America’s 
Founding Fathers founded our 
Country on  Christian beliefs 
and principles.  God has blessed 
us beyond measure.  Now our 
Government has turned against 
God and against us.  We need to 
realize the responsibility we have 
to maintain and preserve the 
Biblical principles and beliefs 
our forefathers paid the ultimate 
price to leave us.

Anyone interested in learning 
more about our Christian 
heritage and what we can do to 
try to preserve it is invited to a 
combination Bible/History study 
at the home of  James Pentescost 
on Thursday evenings at 7 pm.

For further information, call 
James at (325) 453-2920.

The annual Hunter’s BBQ and 
Game Dinner will be held on 
Saturday, November 6, from 6 pm 
until 10 pm at the Rec Center in 
Robert Lee.  Tickets for the dinner 
will be available at the door.  In 
addition to brisket and sausage, 
wild game, chili, tamales, and 
beans will be served.  The event 
will also be BYOB.

Raffle tickets for guns and 
assorted prizes are also available.  
Tickets may be picked up locally 
at This ‘N That (711 Austin, 
Robert Lee) Thursdays and 
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Shannon Mobile Care Unit 
will be in Robert lee at the 
Courthouse on Friday, October 
15, from 9 am to 12 noon.

They will offer regular flu 
shots, high dose shots and 
Flublock.  They are requesting 
please to bring their ID and 
insurance card.

For more information, contact 
Shannon Mobile Care at 325/
657-5743.  The public is 
encouraged to come take 
advantage of  this opportunity.

The 2021 Coke and 
surrounding counties Hunting 
and Fishing Guide will be 
published in the October 29 
edition of  The Observer/
Enterprise.

The deadline for pictures, 
advertising and editorial copy is 
Monday, October 18.  If  you 
have pictures of  wildlife in this 
area, pictures or stories from last 
season’s hunting and/or fishing, 
or pictures of  this year’s bow 
season, please send them in to be 
included in this year’s issue. All 
information and pictures may be 
emailed to 
ObserverEnterprise@gmail.com.

For more information or to 
book advertising, please call 
(325) 453-2433.

Bronte ISD will hold a 
Veteran’s Day program on 
Thursday, November 11, at 
8:30 am at the Coke County 
Veterans Memorial (located at 
the corner of  Railroad and 
Main Streets) in Bronte.

BISD would like to honor and 
remember Coke County 
veterans.  If  you are a service 
member or know a service 

 Coke County 4-H recently announced new officers for the 2021-2022 year.  They 
include (from left to right) Vice President - Amanda Burns, Secretary - Addison Grantham, 
President - Juan Orlando De La Garza, Community Service Chair - Tristan Grantham, and 
(not pictured) Reporter - Kaylee Pentecost.


